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Dear Ms Smith 
 
SEA Screening Consultation for the Kenilworth Neighbourhood Plan 
 
Thank you for referring the above request for an SEA Screening Opinion which was 
received on 09 August 2017. We apologise for the delay in our response. 
 
We have reviewed the Kenilworth Neighbourhood Plan Strategic Environmental 
Assessment Screening Opinion, dated August 2017, and we agree with the findings that 
an SEA is not required. 
 
Please note, there is significant floodplain and associated watercourses within the plan 
area and affecting a number of the policies. Therefore, we would look for this to be 
reflected within the wording of the policies with appropriate recommendations for 
management of the water environment. This should take into account information from 
the Severn River Basin Management Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Anne-Marie McLaughlin 
Planning Advisor 
 
Direct dial 020 8474 9914 
Direct fax 020 2868 7714 
Direct e-mail anne-marie.mclaughlin@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
 


